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David  Woosley

From: John Gary Brown [christy_brandt@yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2006 10:06 PM
To: David  Woosley
Subject: Parking along 6th and Connecticut

Dear Mr. Woosley,
I did indeed call about parking on the 600 block of Connecticut. I have been concerned for
some time about parking being allowed on both sides of our block. Many times it is almost 
impossible to drive out of our alley and turn south on Ct Street because the street is 
narrow and if there are cars parked on both sides of the street,  there is barely room to 
make the corner. The fact that some of our neighbors usually park with the back half of 
their cars hanging out over the alley only exacerbates the problem. If parking was not 
allowed on the East side of the block from the dead end to the other side of Dale and 
Ron's driveway to the south, I think it would solve the problem. Parking doesn't need to 
be prohibited any further than that. I would very much appreciate your consideration of 
this problem.
Sincerely,
   Christy Brandt
   621 Connecticut
   841-1450



646 

630 

645 

627 

633 

621 

600 

646 

621 620 

640 

628-

638 

624 

634 

1 (36 E 

646 

E 7th St

C
on

ne
ct

ic
ut

 S
t

{

ITEM 4




